
Hello Church Family! 
 
If you would like to attend a Sunday morning service, you will need to let us know you are coming. Seating will be 
limited to 125 people on the main floor of the auditorium.  The balcony is closed.  If more than 125 attend, we will 
arrange for overflow seating where you can watch the service.  The registration form will be in a weekly email and text 
and is available by clicking on a button on our website under ReLaunch. 
 
If you choose not to attend in person, you are welcome to join us at home during our service times, as our 8:30am and 
11:00am worship services will be streamed LIVE on our website. 
 
MASKS 
At this time, masks are mandatory throughout any worship service, event, class, or in-person meeting held on campus 
at PR. If you do not have a mask, or forget your mask, we will have a limited number of masks available at the entry on 
Sunday mornings.  
 
PARKING 
When you arrive at the church, please leave at least one parking space between your car and the cars around you. We 
still want to try to maintain some distance from one another as the CDC is recommending. 
 
ENTRY 
Entry will only be through the front doors near the circle; other entrances are closed.  As you walk into the building, 
someone will greet you and help you find a place to sit.  We will not have printed bulletins. Hand sanitizer is available 
throughout the building.  Please use the restrooms in Founder’s Hall.  MUGG is closed and the water fountains are off. 
 
SEATING 
The Worship Center will look a little different from usual for several reasons, but you should find a group of chairs to fit 
your family.  Please refrain from hugging and shaking hands.  A wave will let others know you are glad to be together. 
 
THE SERVICE 
Each worship service will last approximately 60 minutes and will include a time of singing, communion, announcements, 
and the sermon.  No children’s programming nor nurseries will be available.  No Bible classes will meet. 
 
COMMUNION/OFFERING 
Communion will be provided in individually wrapped packs that you can pick up as you enter the auditorium.  Please 
dispose of these in the trash can outside the Founder’s Hall auditorium doors as you leave. We will not be passing 
communion trays. 
 
We will not pass offering baskets, but instead you may place your contribution in the offering basket that will be located 
outside of the exit door. Giving envelopes will be available.  If you are able to do so, we encourage you to give online. 
Just click on GIVING at the top of the homepage of the PR website and follow the simple instructions. 
 
LEAVING 
After the service is over, we ask that you leave the building in a timely fashion. We are scheduling our services at 8:30am 
and 11:00am so our cleaning crew will have time to fully sanitize the building in between the services. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Lee Thrasher. 
 
We are looking forward to worshipping with you each Sunday, whether in-person or online! 

https://www.prcoc.org/giving/
mailto:lthrasher@prcoc.org?subject=ReLaunch%20question

